
 

  Newsletter for the Parishes of 
Our Lady and the Apostles,  St. Ambrose and St. Vincent de Paul 
Telephone: 0161 480 2489   Email: stockport3parishes@gmail.com 
Websites: ourladyandtheapostles.co.uk/  stambrosechurch.org.uk/  stvincentbramhall.org/ 
Parish Priest: Fr. Martin Onuoha Email: frifeanyimom@yahoo.com  
Assistant Priest: Fr. Moses Ibeh 
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time, 28th January 2024 
You can join us via this Live Stream link: https://www.churchservices.tv/ourladystockport (for Our La-
dy’s church) 
OR click on tinyurl.com/stockportparishes or Stockport Parishes - YouTube (for both St. Vincent’s and 
St. Ambrose’)  

 
 
There is Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament before every weekday morning Mass from 8:30am—0930hrs.                                             
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is available after 9.30am Mass on Saturday morning and by appointment.       
Please pray for those preparing to receive the sacraments 

Baptisms: New Baptism classes will start  in  
RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults): Are you or anyone you know interested in joining the Catholic Church or wish 
to know more about the Catholic faith?  Please join us after the 11am Mass every Sunday at Our Lady’s.  
Confirmation: 7pm, 16th May 2024 at Our Lady’s.  

Safeguarding Leads for the Three Parishes :- St Vincent’s-Judy Carey  carey.judith@yahoo.com   OLATA 
Ged Murtagh  -geraldmurtagh@outlook.com      St Ambrose—Karen Tatton thetattons@ntlworld.com                                                                                                                               

                                   

Date Feast Time Church Mass Intention 
Sunday 28th 
January 

FOURTH SUNDAY IN  
ORDINARY TIME 
Day of  Special Prayer for Racial Justice 

9.30am 
 
10am  

 

11am 

St Vincent's 
 
St Ambrose  

 

Our Lady’s 

Our Parish Family 
 
Matteo PA, Spec Int 
 
 
Kay Dowling, Spec Int 

Monday 29th 
January 
 

Ferial 9.30am 
 
 

St. Ambrose 
 
 

Patrick Gallagher RIP, Ann 

Tuesday 30th 
January 

Ferial 9.30am 
 

Our Lady’s 
 

Miss Rose Marie Hester RIP, Ann 

Wednesday 31st 
January 

St John Bosco, P, R 9:30am 
 
12.15pm 

St Vincent’s 
 
Acquinas 
College 

Fr Geoff O’Grady (B’day) 
 
Mass , Preceded by Adoration at 
11.30am 

Thursday 1st 
February 
 

Ferial 9.30am 
 
7pm 

St. Ambrose 
 
Our Lady’s 

Kirsty Bains RIP 
 
Holy Souls  

Friday 2nd Feb-
ruary 
 

FEAST OF THE PRESEN-
TATION OF THE LORD 

9.30am  
 

St Vincent’s Fr. Dermot Murphy, Ann 

Saturday 3rd 
February 
 

St Werburgh 9.30am 
 
6.30pm 

Our Lady’s  
 

Vigil Mass 
Our Lady’s  

Pauline Davies (Spec Int) 
 
 
Canon Harrington 

Sunday 4th 
February 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN  
ORDINARY TIME 
 

9.30am 
 
10am  

 

11am 

1pm  

 

St Vincent's 
 
St Ambrose  

 

Our Lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

Helen Slack RIP 
 
Our Parish Family 
 
 
Glenis Jane Noble RIP 
 
Igbo Holy Mass 

http://ourladyandtheapostles.co.uk/
http://www.stambrosechurch.org.uk/
http://stvincentbramhall.org/
mailto:frifeanyimom@yahoo.com
https://www.churchservices.tv/ourladystockport
http://tinyurl.com/stockportparishes
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCcwicUf0fpHracoowFDHHuw


 Sick List 
In St. Vincent’s: We remember in our prayers all the intentions on the St. Vincent’s Prayer Board. Please add your intentions to 
the Prayer Board in church and you can see who is in need of our prayers on our website under "Thoughts for the week". 
In Our Lady’s: Chloe Logan, Mary Metcalfe, Taya, Angela Mullin, Hayden Longworth, Peter Stanway, Julie Scanlan, McKen-
zie Kiely, Pauline Hinson, Eileen McGahan, Veronica Morrisey, Barbara Murphy, Michelle Philips, Maureen Brosnahan, Kelly 
Brosnahan, Zach Tierney, Irene Cox, Lee Abernathy, Janice Cook, Annie Topping, Theresa Burrows. 
In St. Ambrose’s: Molly Lane, Matthew Donegani, Michael Nealon, Colin Burns, Cerys Jones, Richard Laurens, June Camp-
bell, Mavis Doggett, Khia Whitehead, Eleanor Loftus, Mary Andrusiak, Mary Sein, Paul Thuoc, Andrew Way, Mary Young, Ve-
ronica Norbury, Imelda Judge, Veronica Lane, Joanna Winter, Paul McClure, Helen Jenkins, Helen Leasor, Terry Glynn, Leaf 
Matthieson. 
Recently Departed: May the souls of, Stanley William Berry, Kirsty Bains, Lucile Ebbs, Kam Fu Miu,  John Thomas Adams, 
Ann Boswell, Charles Edwards, Susan Margaret Mills, Mary Ryan, Veronica Rendell, Margaret Pendlebury, George Bocken-
heim, Fr Liam Tallon,Calista Ogwuegbu, Graham Cash, Maria Harding, Kathleen Bond, and all the souls of all our recently de-
parted rest in peace. 
Veronica Morrissey RIP,  Veronica was a former member of the parish and Operatic Society and died on Tuesday 23rd Janu-
ary.  May her soul rest in peace. 
Anniversaries: James Toolan, Agnes McKeown, William Cook, Chris Conlon, Margaret O’Neal, Ellen Fidler, William Joseph 
Norton, Ann Brown, John Allen, Patrick Gallagher, Joseph Costello, Elsie Draycott, Fr Dermot Murphy, Peter Shields Jnr., Sam-
uel Flaherty, Betty Selby 
 
New RCIA Candidates:- Any new candidates considering joining or knowing more about the Catholic Church are welcome to 
join the sessions.  Please speak to Fr. Martin or contact the parish office  
 
Sacramental preparation candidates  

First  Holy Communion 2024 - will take place on Sunday 12th May 2024.  Preparation classes for reconciliation and first holy 
communion for the children who do not attend Catholic schools have started.  If your child does not attend a Catholic school and 
you would like them to receive the sacraments of reconciliation and holy communion please contact Claire 

and Rachel on rachelmwheelan@gmail.com and cjmonteith@icloud.com . 
Confirmations  2024  - will take place on 16th May 2024 at 7pm at Our Lady’s for the four parishes of Our Lady and the Apos-
tles, St Ambrose, St Vincent’s and St Joseph’s. Please contact the parish office if you would like to register your child. 

Olata Charismatic  prayer group  -  on Thursday after 7pm Mass.      

Eucharistic Adoration and Morning Prayer of the Church are held before every morning Mass in our three parishes. 
Please join us. 

Cafod - The Church relies on people getting involved. Our parish, our community, our world needs you. Could your New Year’s 
resolution be getting more involved in the life of our church? Could you give a bit of time to help our parish flourish? 
CAFOD, the Catholic Agency for Overseas Development, is looking for people to give just a little time and join them in their 
mission. Could you help in our parish, to build a better world. They also need people to visit our local schools: Training & sup-
port provided. See cafod.org.uk/Volunteer for more information or contact shrewsbury@cafod.org.uk    
cafod—free will making service  https://cafod.org.uk/news/uk-news/a-new-year-s-resolution-that-lasts-for-generations 
CAFOD—fundraising ideas :- Simple Community Lunch https://cafod.org.uk/fundraise/organise-an-event/simple-community-
lunch. Or—Could you take part in The Big Lent Walk? cafod.org.uk/walk see the links for more information. 
 
Vacancy—St Paul's Catholic High School, Wythenshawe, Corpus Christi Catholic Academy Trust wishes to appoint  Head of 
RE. This is a full time permanent position from Summer term 2024. Closing date for applications Thursday 1st February 2024 at 
12 noon.  https://www.corpuschristitrust.co.uk/vacancies 

The Gospel Imperative for Climate Action. Friday 1 March from 7.00-8.00pm at Ampleforth College, the independent 
Catholic school in North Yorkshire. The talk will be followed by a drinks reception. Lord Deben will be able to speak candidly to 
us about the challenges posed by a changing climate and our duty as citizens and as Catholics to take action. The talk will also be 
live streamed, but we strongly encourage as many people to attend in person as possible. Tickets for the event are £15 and can be 
purchased from the Ampleforth Society’s website. Limited accommodation is available at Ampleforth Abbey and in the local ar-
ea. https://society.ampleforthcollege.org.uk/ 

Foreign currency – Please put spare notes or coins to the big jars in all 3 churches for SVP charitable projects. 

Fr.Pat Munroe will be spiritual leader to pilgrims interested in a Pilgrimage to the Shrine of Our Lady in Bosnia Herzegovina, 17th
-24th September 2024. It now attracts over 2.2 million annually. The Pilgrimage will be organised with Manchester based North-
ern Star renowned for quality in Pilgrimages with excellent guides. Eight days at £695. Single Supplement is available.  There is 
an information meeting on Tuesday, 23rd January at Hugh's Church 7.45 pm (Mass 7.00pm) WA14 5HL.  Fr.Pat's reflection on 
Medjugorje can be found on the following link https://www.sthughandstjohntimperley.co.uk/m/index.htm  
 
Betrothed Sacramental Marriage Preparation – March 2nd & 9th 2024 Time: 9:30-5:30pm Location: St Vincent de Paul Catho-
lic Church Parish Hall, 2 Bentinck Road, Altrincham, WA14 2BP Registration is essential – please contact Jane Deegan 
at jane.deegan@dioceseofshrewsbury.org  
 
Knights of St Columba Raffle Tickets—Dan Chamberlain (07749141004) is selling Grand National Raffle tickets.   It’s a chance 
to support the Knights of St Columba and - who knows? - maybe win £1000. 

Retreat day on Prayer—3rd February 2024 10am—3pm St Columa’s Church Hall, Plas Newton Ln, Chester CH2 1SA. See 
the posters at the back of church.  

Diocesan Choir Festival – ‘Sing a New Song’ You are invited to come along and sing as part of a diocesan choir. Learn mu-
sic throughout the day and lead the singing for Mass at 5pm. We will learn Schutz: Praise to you Lord Jesus, Schubert: Mass in G 
and more, on Saturday 24 February, 10.30am-4.30pm with Mass beginning at 5pm. At St Anthony’s, Dunkery Road, Wood-
house Park, Wythenshawe, M22 0WR. Refreshments and registration from 10.30am, rehearsals begin at 11am. Tea and coffee 
will be provided, please being a packed lunch. The cost is £5 per person, payable on the day. Book by completing the form 
at HTTP://TINYURL.COM/DIOCESANCHOIRFESTIVAL The deadline for bookings is Friday 16 February. For more infor-
mation contact reception@dioceseofshrewsbury.org  

FOOTSTEPS  begins on Thursday 8 February The 2024 programme of informal talks starts in the parish centre of St Peter’s, 
Green Lane, Hazel Grove SK7 4EA on Thursday, 8 February at 7.30pm and we’re delighted to welcome again James Gallogly, 
the Managing Chaplain at HM Prison Manchester. He has chosen as his topic: Looking for light and faith inside prison. Do come 
and hear him share some insight into the nature of his work and how he walks alongside the men in prison. We offer a relaxed ca-
fé-style setting, drinks and nibbles, a large free car park, good disabled access and a loop system. Footsteps events are interesting, 
friendly and thought-provoking for people of all denominations, celebrating what unites us; we’d be delighted to welcome you. 

 

Lent begins on 14 February this year.  Please can each parish group volunteer to lead the weekly stations of a cross on a Fri-
day at the respective parishes.  SVP will lead the first one.  Group leaders please volunteer for the following 5 Fridays and let the 
office know availability as soon as possible.  

 

Parish Pastoral Team  - Next meeting is 8 February at Our Lady’s after 7 pm mass—please keep the date for your diary. 

Fr Martin’s Free Medical Outreach Mission  2024—Thank you for all your prayers and support for the recent medical outreach 
mission. It was a resounding success. Please watch this space for further information about this years mission. Go-
FundMe page  -  to support, please click on this link https://gofund.me/2890550e or scan the QR code, or feel free to 
give in any other convenient way. With your help, we hope to meet our annual target of attending to at least 1000 pa-
tients. 
 
 
                                                                                                 Our Lady’s News                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Children’s liturgy - every Sunday in the Guild Room.          
Tea and Coffee after 11am Mass  
The Piety Stall - at the back of church has cards for every occasion including Mass cards.  Also gifts, rosary 
beads and children’s Mass books.  Open after Mass on Tuesday morning, and before and after Mass on Saturday 
evening and Sunday morning 
Dona Online Donation Stand  - Feel free to give it a try or  continue to use the QR code, or the weekly envelopes & 
standing order. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                     St Ambrose News                    
Piety Stall  - Many thanks to everyone who continues to support the piety stall at the back of church. There are many lovely cards, 
books, gifts and rosary beads.                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Weekday Mass - Weekday Masses will now be in the sacristy, in order to reduce the heating costs.    
 
 
 
St Vincent’s News  
 
Monday 29th 10am Service of Word and Communion followed Knit and Natter. . 
Christmas card collection- bring your old cards so they can be made into new ones. Please put in the box in the porch. 
Childrens Liturgy. Please if you are thinking about helping out with this please contact Veronica, Jane, or Lucy after mass.  Per-
haps you would like to think about  helping out for a Sunday in Lent, you won’t be asked to do it on your own.  
Piety Stall—Please support the piety stall for your purchase of Christian cards and religious artifacts.  Communion and Baptism 
cards etc are on display.  Easter Cards and candles will be available shortly.  
 
To Donate to St Vincent’s Parish—please scan the QR code. 
 

 

 

 

Please send any items for inclusion in the newsletter to the Parish Office by 12 midday on Thursday.  

Kindly indicate parish of choice for your mass intentions. Bear in mind that dates might not be available.        

Our Lady and the Apostles, Shaw Heath, Stockport SK3 8BQ;  St. Ambrose, Adswood Road, Stockport, SK3 3QA;  St. Vincent de Paul, 29 Handley Road, Bramhall, Stockport, 

mailto:rachelmwheelan@gmail.com
mailto:cjmonteith@icloud.com
mailto:cafod.org.uk/Volunteer
https://gofund.me/2890550e

